
St John Fisher R.C. Primary School Spring Term 2023/24 

school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

 

Ms J Kenna 

DSL 

Mrs C Ellerker 

Deputy DSL 

Miss C Higgins 

Deputy DSL 

 

Designated Safeguarding Leaders  

After a busy week this morning the whole school were 
treated to a fantastic assembly led by Yr3 St Nicholas class.  

During the assembly we were reminded of the power of 
words and how, by choosing our words carefully, we can 
‘build’ people up, filling them with positivity. As part of the 
assembly we also revisited the Catholic Social Teaching 
mascots; Luc the deer (Human Dignity—Everyone is Spe-
cial), Daisy the dove (Promoting Peace—Being peacemak-
ers) and Shristi the sun bear (Solidarity—showing we care). 
These mascots are an excellent way of children knowing 
and understanding and remembering more of the roles we 
all have to play in thinking of others, not just ourselves.  

Assembly finished with a very clear link to this theme as we 
awarded our Building Better learning Champions who have 
used their words and actions to show respect to everyone.  

Thank you very much St. Nicholas class for a thoroughly 
enjoyable assembly.  

Enjoy a wonderful weekend. 

Week Beginning – 22nd 

January 

Friday 26th  

Rehearsals at West Wimble-

don school (morning) - Yr5 

Letters Home 

Gymnastics Competition - Yr5/Yr6 
Parents Evening—Whole school 
SMSC Football Coaching—Yr3-Yr6 
Half Term Craft Club—YrR-Yr6 
School Nurse Programme—YrR & 
Yr6  
Story Telling Week—Whole school 
Royal Albert Hall Tickets—Yr5 
Half Term Multisport Club—YrR-Yr6 
Changes to Parents Evening—5STT 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Henry E, Gabriela FE,  

Hugo P, Jacob S,  

Macy A, Benjamin C,  

Ben W. 

Caterlink 

The menu for each week can 
now be found on the school 
website using the link below 
and scrolling to the bottom 
of the page: Click HERE for 
menu   

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/parents-and-carers/why-choose-a-school-dinner/
https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/parents-and-carers/why-choose-a-school-dinner/




Excitement is building amongst our Year 
5 pupils and staff as they prepare to show-
case their musical talents at the Royal Albert 
Hall with Merton Music Foundation in the 
epic ‘Change is Coming’ concert on Monday 
11 March.  

This incredible opportunity is the result of 
months of dedication and collaboration - this 
has not only nurtured a love for music, but 
has also provided invaluable learning experi-
ences while leading up to a concert they’ll 
never forget.  

Parents, guardians and the whole school 
community are invited to witness the magic 
of this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity.  

Tickets, which start at £8 each, are available 
from the Royal Albert Hall Box Office, acces-
sible via: www.mmf.org.uk/rah2024-
schoolinfo  

AFC Wimbledon are offering  an exciting opportunity to witness the current table-
topping AFC Wimbledon Women in action at Plough Lane for the first time in 2024.  

As a token of appreciation for your ongoing support they are offering complimentary 
tickets to attend two upcoming games scheduled for January and February. Please note 
that these tickets are limited, and will be allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis.  

Don't miss the chance to be part of the exhilarating atmosphere and cheer for AFC 
Wimbledon Women as they 
showcase their talent on the 
pitch.  

GAME 1 

Sunday 21st January  

Gates open from 1pm 

Kick off at 2pm  

v Charlton Athletics u21s  

Tickets: https://buytickets.at/
afcwimbledonwomen/1105351 

GAME 2 

Sunday 4th February  

Gates open from 1pm  

Kick off at 2pm  

v Cambridge United  

Tickets: https://buytickets.at/

afcwimbledonwomen/1105629 

http://www.mmf.org.uk/rah2024-schoolinfo
http://www.mmf.org.uk/rah2024-schoolinfo
https://buytickets.at/afcwimbledonwomen/1105351
https://buytickets.at/afcwimbledonwomen/1105351
https://buytickets.at/afcwimbledonwomen/1105629
https://buytickets.at/afcwimbledonwomen/1105629




 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

8th January 2024  
                                                                                                                              

Class 
Week  

commencing 

08/01/24 

Week  

commencing 

18/12/23 

St Rose 99.70 94.30 

St Elizabeth 92.00 97.20 

St Susanna 97.70 93.30 

St Helena 96.70 89.40 

St Francis 97.10 95.20 

St Ignatius 96.70 95.00 

St Nicholas 98.10 97.60 

St Hugh 99.60 90.10 

St James 95.90 96.90 

St Osmund 100.00 100.00 

St Teresa 96.70 98.90 

St Ninian 97.30 96.70 

St Aidan 94.10 95.10 

St Scholastica 93.40 94.80 

Overall 96.80 94.40 

Best Classes: St Osmund 

These pupils have used 

their words and actions to 

show respect to everyone 

St Scholastica - Piotr S 

St Aidan -  Agsayan P 

St Ninian - Megan O 

St Teresa -  Alfie K 

St James -  Matilda D 

St Osmund - Lisa M 

St Hugh -  Sophie C 

St Nicholas - Noah LKT 

St Francis -  Florence 

St Ignatius – Ben B 

St Susanna -  Úna Smyth  

St Helena -  Alex G 

St Elizabeth - Agnes 

St Rose -  Elijah 

Nursery - Dhiya K 

 
This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 

** Max F **   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiQhO6rh_LKAhUHnBoKHZiaDUgQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kmart.com.au%2Fcategory%2Fkids%2Ftoys-by-category%2Fblocks-%26-construction%2Flego-shop%2F252095&psig=AFQjC


Merton Live! is a wonderful family event at New Wimbledon Theatre on 
Saturday 27 January and we invite everyone to come along.    

This annual event is raising money for community charity Wimbledon 
Guild which offers practical help and support to people across Merton, so 

they don’t have to face life’s challenges alone.  

For full details, please click here  

https://www.wimbledonguild.co.uk/events/80/merton-live

